Power Must Change Hands Pmch
Right here, we have countless books power must change hands pmch and
collections to check out. We additionally come up with the money for variant
types and with type of the books to browse. The up to standard book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as competently as various supplementary
sorts of books are readily welcoming here.
As this power must change hands pmch, it ends happening mammal one of the
favored books power must change hands pmch collections that we have. This is
why you remain in the best website to look the incredible ebook to have.

Mountain Top Life Daily Devotional 2021: Volume 6 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2021-01-01
Life-changing encounter with the God that answers by fire through a daily
devotional. Its enriching and edifying. Start your day right with God.
Handbook of Megachurches Stephen J. Hunt 2019-11-26 The megachurch is an
exceptional recent religious trend, certainly within Christian spheres.
Spreading from the USA, megachurches now reached reach different global
contexts. The edited volume Handbook of Megachurches offers a comprehensive
account of the subject from various academic perspectives.
Arresting the Arrester Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-07-18 Arresting the Arrester
Knowing that he has a short time left, the enemy is on the rampage to militate,
checkmate and possibly arrest every child of Cod. His arresting agenda is
manifested in stunted spiritual growth, destiny derailment, stolen virtues,
caged glories, poverty, physical debility and even death. As a believer and an
end-time warrior, you need a strategy to arrest the arrester of your destiny.
You also need a full knowledge of the identity and tricks of your potential
arrester. These needs are met with insightful perspicacity and depth in this
new book by one of God's generals that the Lord has gifted this generation. The
blueprint for spiritual victory as revealed in the book will show you the
ingredients of Christ's winning strategy. You are therefore enjoined to study
and appropriate this strategy; as you put on the battle-gear of a prayer
warrior, turn the tide against the arrester and begin to claim your divine
glory and destined rights in Christ Jesus.
70 Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2020 Edition Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-08-27
Patterned after the annual feasts of the Tabernacle, the annual 70 days of
fasting and prayer program is an annual spiritual sacrifice that cannot but
yield power and breakthroughs given the covenant that backs it up. "We give all
the glory to the Lord for what He has been doing with our annual Seventy days
prayer and fasting programme. The Lord has used the programme to: Ignite the
fire of revival in thousands of lives, put stubborn pursuers to flight, produce
prayer eagles, open chapters of prosperity for many, confuse satanic dribblers
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and put the enemies' gear in reverse. Prayer is of great value in turbulent and
non-turbulent situations. Prayer is a necessity not an option." "Howbeit this
kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND FASTING" (Matt 17:21).
MFM at 30 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-09-18 In three glorious decades, Mountain of
Fire and Miracles Ministries has carved an indelible niche for itself among the
comity of churches worldwide. It has come to be known as a pacesetting church,
bestriding the firmaments of Christendom like a colossus.The church's thirty
years journey so far has been filled with landmark events, phenomenal global
expansion as well as unrivalled far-reaching impacts on the body of Christ and
mankind as a whole than any other church today.The remarkable achievements,
enviable heights, iconic status and positive global recognition that MFM enjoys
today is attributable to the complete obedience, unwavering faith in God and
unusual steadfastness of its Founder and General Overseer, DrD.K.Olukoya, the
Elijah of ourtimeand God's Generalissimo inthe end times.This book glorifies
the Almighty God who has demonstrated His power to save to the uttermost. It
celebrates God's faithfulness in the life of Dr D. K. Olukoya, the unusual
outworking of His grace and power in MFM's three decades'journey as well as the
phenomenal achievements, fire exploits and global spread of this unique church
of God. Glory be to the God that answers by fire. Hallelujah!
Revival Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2018-05-31 There is urgent need for revival in the
church as body and in the lives of individual Christian. A Christian must
hunger and thirst for spiritual growth. Many Christians are in a state of
spiritual slumber. We must wake up or end up in hell. When there is revival,
people show concern for where they will spend eternity; they begin to hunger
and thirst after God in earnest. To make heaven, Christians must make every
necessary sacrifice to get revived. This book is a wake-up call for those who
are in spiritual slumber. It is a pointer to the part we must take and the
pitfalls we must avoid if we must be revived. One thing is sure, if you digest
the contents of this book and say the prayers with your whole heart, you will
know, and neighbours will testify that something new has happed in your life.
The Mystery of Divine Intervention Apostle Joshua Selman 2021-11-03
Introduction There are five things that will always happen for as long as we
live serving the purposes of God in and through this platform. Every time we
gather, there must be encounters. An encounter is an experience that makes God
and His principles real in your life. There must be transformation- the name
given to the process that makes you become like Christ in experience. We must
give the Holy Spirit an opportunity to review the love and the power of Jesus
through signs, wonders and miracles. There must be impartations of all sorts.
An impartation is a transference of spiritual possibilities. Men can carry
graces. Our possibilities in this kingdom are defined by the kinds and the
levels of graces that we carry. "Thou anointed my head with oil" and I see the
proof on my head by looking at my cup; it doesn't anoint my cup . If something
is wrong with my cup, the problem is not my cup; the problem is what is on my
head. We must always provide an opportunity for fellowship. How good and how
pleasant it is when brethren dwell together in unity. It's like the oil that
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comes upon the head of Aaron down to his beard and his garment. It says,
"There, the Lord has commanded the blessing." What you're about to read will
change your life in the name of Jesus Christ. The Lord put a very powerful
teaching in my heart and I'm sent to the body of Christ primarily. It's
regardless denomination, the doctrinal differences that seem to divide us (it's
part of the reasons why He brought us to this city and has projected us to the
nations as instruments of unity, balance, dexterity and groove). We are lifted
and strengthened in this kingdom not based on our longevity in the faith. Time
does not change anything. Time only reveals. A 10-year-old error can still
destroy like a 1-year-old error provided it is error. It takes understanding.
It says, " for the people that sat in darkness have seen a great light". If
you're distracted when the word of God is coming, be sure that it is an attack
because it takes focus and concentration to receive. There is an intellectual
dimension to the reception of the word. It's not just a spiritual affair alone;
your mind has to be active and fruitful. So, even if your spirit is alive and
your mind is distracted... That's why sometimes before the message comes, God
quickly settles issues like these because some of those issues are the things
that distract people from listening. While the word of God is coming, someone
is thinking, "How do I battle this issue, how do I battle that issue?"
Mountain of fire and miracles ministries gospel hymn book 2015-05-20 Mountain
of fire and miracles ministries gospel hymn book
Prayer Rain Dr. D. K. Olukoya This 125 chapter, page turner accurately
diagnoses and proffers fail-proof prayers for breakthroughs in diverse,
challenging life-situations; ranging from Prayers for Spiritual growth,
Profitable sales, Divine favour, Marital breakthroughs, Salvation of loved
ones, Victory in Court, Success in Exams, Career Breakthroughs, Victory over
Nightmares, Success in Ministry, Breaking Curses, Divine Healing leading to
Divine health guarantees, Deliverance from satanic attacks and many more.
Prayer Rain provides a way out for all those wallowing helplessly under satanic
harassment. Knowing what to do and, and doing it right could make a difference
between who sinks or swims in the river of life. Prayer Rain is a spiritual
life-jacket. Endeavour to own your own copy! Christian Prayer Manual. Spiritual
Warfare Manual. Prayer for Deliverance. Gethsemanic Prayer Model. Kingdom
Prayer Style. Apostolic Decrees. Prayer Points.
Wealth must change hands Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-10-10 Wealth must change hands.
Is your wealth in the wrong hands? Has your wealth been hijacked? Has your
wealth suffered a satanic burial? Has your wealth fizzled out? Were you once
rich and now poor? This is what you need to know to take back what the enemy
has stolen from you.
Pray Your Way into 2021 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2020-12-18 Pray
Your Way into 2021. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
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God of 24 Hour Miracles, Arise Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2012-09-28 God of 24 Hour
Miracles, Arise If someone is seeking for something or a favor from you, the
person must know two things. How to locate you and talk to you on one-to-one
basis. The language in which he is to talk to you. This second encompasses the
right communication and timing. God operates in the supernatural realm. He is a
God of suddenly. How do you pray and get answers almost immediately? This is
what this book is all about.
When God Is Silent Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-05-04 When God is Silent Over the
years, people have been limiting God in their lives. When they do, God hides
His face from them. A man can prevent God from working in his favor, business,
spiritual life and handwork. In this all revealing book you will learn what
those things are that can make God a spectator in a person’s life, what the
consequences of God’s silence are, and the secrets of how to stay in tune with
God.
Dominion Prosperity Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-09-07 Dominion Prosperity addresses
a type of prosperity that is unique in every sense. It highlights the keys to
prosperity and wealth, portrays the essence of biblical prosperity and shows
the reader the pathways to enduring wealth. In this book, the author reveals
the steps out of poverty into prosperity.
LTE for UMTS Harri Holma 2009-04-01 From the editors of the highly successful
WCDMA for UMTS, this new book gives a complete and up-to-date overview of Long
Term Evolution (LTE) in a systematic and clear manner. It starts with an indepth explanation of the background and standardization process before moving
on to examine the system architecture evolution (SAE). The basics of air
interface modulation choices are introduced and key subjects such as 3GPP LTE
physical layer and protocol solutions are described. Mobility aspects and radio
resource management together with radio and end-to-end performance are
assessed. The voice solution and voice capacity in LTE are also illustrated.
Finally, the main differences between LTE TDD and FDD modes are examined and
HSPA evolution in 3GPP Releases 7 and 8 is described. LTE for UMTS is one of
the first books to provide a comprehensive guide to the standards and
technologies of LTE. Key features of the book include: Covers all the key
aspects of LTE in a systematic manner Presents full description of 3GPP Release
8 LTE Examines the expected performance of LTE Written by experts actively
involved in the 3GPP standards and product development.
Setting the Covens Ablaze Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-03-02 More than any time in
our generation, the powers of witchcraft are at work in our lives, families,
societies, etc. Their operations affect our business, finances, economy,
children and all spheres of life. How to deal with it is the subject matter of
this book.
Pray Your Way into 2022 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2021-12-22 Pray
Your Way into 2022. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
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is! Turn the battle to the gate!
Great Deliverance Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-03-02 Great Deliverance There are
different classes of deliverance, just like there are different classes of
healing. The Bible talks about great deliverance, complete deliverance, partial
deliverance and instalmental deliverance.The greatest deliverance, however, is
deliverance from the bondage of sin. Sin is the "food" of all evil spirits.
Where there is no sin, no demon can operate.
Fundamentals of LTE Arunabha Ghosh 2010-09-09 The Definitive Guide to LTE
Technology Long-Term Evolution (LTE) is the next step in the GSM evolutionary
path beyond 3G technology, and it is strongly positioned to be the dominant
global standard for 4G cellular networks. LTE also represents the first
generation of cellular networks to be based on a flat IP architecture and is
designed to seamlessly support a variety of different services, such as
broadband data, voice, and multicast video. Its design incorporates many of the
key innovations of digital communication, such as MIMO (multiple input multiple
output) and OFDMA (orthogonal frequency division multiple access), that mandate
new skills to plan, build, and deploy an LTE network. In Fundamentals of LTE ,
four leading experts from academia and industry explain the technical
foundations of LTE in a tutorial style—providing a comprehensive overview of
the standards. Following the same approach that made their recent Fundamentals
of WiMAX successful, the authors offer a complete framework for understanding
and evaluating LTE. Topics include Cellular wireless history and evolution:
Technical advances, market drivers, and foundational networking and
communications technologies Multicarrier modulation theory and practice: OFDM
system design, peak-to-average power ratios, and SC-FDE solutions Frequency
Domain Multiple Access: OFDMA downlinks, SC-FDMA uplinks, resource allocation,
and LTE-specific implementation Multiple antenna techniques and tradeoffs:
spatial diversity, interference cancellation, spatial multiplexing, and
multiuser/networked MIMO LTE standard overview: air interface protocol, channel
structure, and physical layers Downlink and uplink transport channel
processing: channel encoding, modulation mapping, Hybrid ARQ, multi-antenna
processing, and more Physical/MAC layer procedures and scheduling: channelaware scheduling, closed/open-loop multi-antenna processing, and more Packet
flow, radio resource, and mobility management: RLC, PDCP, RRM, and LTE radio
access network mobility/handoff procedures
Daily Manna William F. Kumuyi 2011 Daily Manna is a compendium of daily
devotional readings designed to draw the sincere seeker closer to God on a
daily basis, through an insightful exposition and compelling analysis of the
scriptures.
The Art of Manipulating Fabric Colette Wolff 1996-10-01 The possibilities for
three-dimensional manipulation of fabric - gathering, pleating, tucking,
shirring, and quilting woven materials - are seemingly endless. To describe
them all would be to describe the entire history of sewing. In The Art of
manipulating Fabric, Colette Wolff has set herself just this task, and she
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succeeds brilliantly. Working from the simplest possible form - a flat piece of
cloth and a threaded needle - she categorizes all major dimensional techniques,
show how they are related, and give examples of variations both traditional and
modern. The result is an encyclopedia of techniques that resurface, reshape,
restructure and reconstruct fabric. • More than 350 diagrams support the
extensive how-tos, organized into broad general categories, then specific subtechniques • Handsome photos galleries showcase the breathtaking possibilities
in each technique and aid visual understanding by emphasizing the sculptured
fabric surface with light and shadow • Textile artists and quilters, as well as
garment and home decor sewers, will expand their design horizons with the
almost limitless effects that can be achieved.
34 Laws of Courtship Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-06-26 34 Laws of Courtship. The
important principles you need to know....the hard facts about marriage...and
most importantly, the laws you need to follow so as to have a successful
marriage.
Pray Your Way into 2020 & Prosperity Night Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-12-06 Pray
Your Way into 2020. Every gate has requirements for entry. So is the gate of
the new year. There is a mode of approach that is biblical and kingdom. Here it
is! Turn the battle to the gate!
The Music Ministry: Mountain of Fire and Miracles Ministries Dr Oluwafemi
Ayodeji This booklet assesses the music unit (popularly referred to as the
‘Music Ministry’) of the Mountain of Fire and Miracles Ministries as a means of
discovering how music departments of Nigerian Pentecostal churches (especially
those based in Yorùbáland) operate. It is a must read as it evaluates the
history, structure and departments within the Music Ministry of Dr D.K.
Olukoya's church.
Life in Christ Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2017-06-23
Pray your way into 2017 Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-12-25
How to receive the Mantle of Power Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-06-26 Whatever event,
occasion or situation,there is always one type of attire or the other. However
in the spiritual realm, there is an all-time and all-situation attire which is
the mantle of power. When you have on the mantle of power you become
untouchable and all-time conqueror. The knowledge on how to acquire the mantle
of power is given a lucid and graphic details in this book.
Deliverance of the Blood D. K. Olukoya 2021-05-09 Deliverance of the blood.
DEALING WITH UNPROFITABLE ROOTS Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-11-30 Are miracles
passing over your head, under your feet but not touching you? Is your spiritual
growth minimal or non-existent? Do you have problems with your handiwork? Are
you suffering from poor health sponsored by stubborn sickness? Is your life
caged with anxiety and worry? Are you confused or frustrated? Do you fail to
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experience freedom in prayer? Are you struggling with bad habits, stubborn
oppressions and poverty? You may need to examine your root. A sick root will
result in a sick life. A polluted root will result in a polluted life.
Attractive branches and leaves cannot fortify us when attacked by the mad winds
of life. There is a powerful relationship between the root of your life and
your destiny. Your root includes the platform prepared for you to sit upon by
your ancestors. This book is a dynamite that will teach you how to deal with
problems emanating from unprofitable roots.
Deliverance from Evil Foundation Dr. D. K. Olukoya
70 Seventy Days Prayer and Fasting Programme 2021 Edition: Prayer Battle 2 Dr.
D. K. Olukoya 2021-08-05 O Thou that hearest prayer, unto thee shall all flesh
come. Psalm 65:2 (KJV) Howbeit this kind goeth not out but by PRAYER AND
FASTING. Matthew 17:21 (KJV). Some mountains will not fall unless they are
bombarded with the artillery of prayer and fasting. The weapon of prayer and
fasting have been known to do wonders when other methods have failed. In
addition, some breakthroughs are impossible unless there is regular,
consistent, concerted, constant bombardment of prayers. The prayer points for
this year's programme have been specially vomitted by the Holy Ghost to bring
salvation, deliverance and healing of the spirit, soul and body to God's
people. Pray them with determination, pray them with aggression, pray them with
violence in your spirit, pray them with violent faith, pray them with great
expectation and your life will never remain the same. The God who answereth by
fire will surely answer you, in Jesus' name. Your friend in the school of
prayer, Dr. D.K. OLUKOYA HOW IT WORKS The fasting & prayer programme begins 09
August 2021 and runs through 17 October, 2021, each day of the week from Monday
to Sunday. On Mondays and Fridays, you break your fast at 5 PM local time;
every other day you break at 2 PM local time. Children participating in the
programme should break their fast at 12 PM local time daily
Dealing with Local Satanic Technology Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-01-20 Technology
of Darkness! What a strange expression. The Bible says: Lest Satan should get
an advantage of us: for we are not ignorant of his devices (2 Cor 2:11). In
every locality, the enemy operates a technology of death, spiritual robbery and
destruction. Every locality has its own spiritual powers controlling it. The
enemy dribbles man according to his culture, traditions and environment.
Ignorance of local wicked devices has destroyed so many destinies. This book is
a warfare manual to help you destroy every local satanic technology. You have a
very powerful weapon in your hands!
Victory over Satanic Dreams Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2014-07-11 There is a dream world
and there is a physical world. Distinct yet interrelated. What are the sources
of dreams? Do dreams affect our lives? This book gives you practical examples
of how satanic agents have manipulated the lives of numerous people into
nothingness through dreams. The author provides you with Biblical ways of
converting defeats in your dreams into lasting victory. You can stop the
endless tide of defeats today. READ THIS BOOK
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Beliefs, Service Formats and Music in a Pentecostal Ritual Space: Mountain of
Fire and Miracles Ministries Dr Oluwafemi Ayodeji This book addresses the
belief system and practices of Yorùbá Pentecostal churches using the Mountain
of Fire and Miracles Ministries church as case study. It explores the ritual
space, worship formats, rites and rituals of Yorùbá Pentecostal Christianity
while also providing evidence to support the claim that music is an
indispensable element of present-day Yorùbá Pentecostal church ritual. The book
is an attempt to understand the operational framework of present-day Yorùbá
Pentecostal churches and their music ministries through the lens of the MFM
church. The author also investigates the keywords often used by congregants to
describe their emotional response to certain rites within the liturgy.
Power Must Change Hands Prayer Points 1995-2015 D. Olukoya 2015-08-04 In July
1995, the Almighty God through the power of the Holy Ghost established a
programme at the Mountain of Fire and Miracles Ministries, where you can pray
yourself out of any unfavourable situation, and the Holy Spirit will take over
your life compleThis programme which is titled, POWER MUST CHANGE HANDS holds
on the first Saturday of every month between 7am and 11a.m.Over the years,
participants at the programme have gained complete deliverance from every form
of bondage of the enemy.This book contains the prayer points that have been
used for this programme in twenty years. These are special prayer points
vomited by the Holy Ghost for specific needs.Therefore, if you are tired of
your ugly situations and want a change, with this book, you can call down the
explosive wonder-working power of God, even in your closet.
For We Wrestle Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-07-20 For We Wrestle teaches spiritual
wrestling techniques to give you victory.
Power Must Change Hands - Prayer Points 1995-2010 DR.D. K. OLUKOYA 2014-10-15
This is a compilation of monthly Power Must Change Hands programs for the last
16years. This books contains prayers for every situations - financial, marital,
spiritual, ministerial, educational, emotional and health. Each prayer program
comes with bible passages, confession and prayer points. the prayer points in
this book are Holy Ghost anointed. A must have for every christian who desire
to live a victorious life.
The Mystery of Prayer Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2019-04-08 THE MYSTERY OF PRAYER There
are various realms of prayer. When you get to an uncommon realm, your prayers
will begin to obtain results in an amazing way. Prayer is one of the deepest
mysteries. God does not do anything without prayer. Prayer is what triggers the
acts of God. God will not do anything except what is activated through prayer.
God also does everything in the life of humanity and the world through prayer.
Prayer is therefore a catalyst that makes all things possible. , This book will
give the principles to follow if you want to get results through prayer.
FAMILY DELIVERANCE Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2015-11-29 Marriage and the family is a
broad area where many people have exhibited gross ignorance. Unfortunately, it
is a landscape where there has been many ugly casualties. Many people have,
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therefore, expressed the need for a powerful family deliverance manual. The
book which you hold in your hands is a product of years of research. It
addresses the hopes and aspirations of stake holders as far as the institution
of marriage is considered. Family deliverance has been vomited by the Holy
Ghost to rescue many families, prop up the tottering walls of marital stability
and grant immunity to homes. Family Deliverance will lead to restoration, peace
and stability in every home.
Power to Prosper Dr. D. K. Olukoya 2016-03-16 It is a good thing to talk about
prosperity and to preach about it. But the subject of prosperity must be
balanced with the subject of holiness so that after we have prospered, we would
not go to hell fire. There is however indeed the power to prosper! Find out!
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